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Addendum to Article 6 – Track; discontinuation of EWEM track 

Article 6 - Track (Art. 7.13 Section 2, Subsection b WHW)  
BoS right of approval  
The Master’s degree programme has the following tracks, with the stated content: - Offshore & Dredging 
Engineering - Offshore Renewables Engineering (joint-degree European Wind Energy Master track Offshore 
Engineering) 
 
The involvement of TU Delft in ODE track Offshore Renewables Engineering (joint-degree European Wind Energy 
Master track Offshore Engineering) will be discontinued. Cohort 2024-2025 is the last cohort to obtain a TU Delft 
diploma. Students who have begun their studies in September 2024, will retain the same rights as those who 
started before. Cohort 2024-2025 and all previous cohorts will be actively facilitated towards obtaining the TU 
Delft diploma until end of academic year 2026-27. 
 
Article 32 - Entry into force 
These regulations shall enter into force on 1 September 2024. These regulations shall remain in force until they are 
replaced by other regulations. 
 

Adopted by the Dean of the faculty on 30 August 2024. 
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